
Public Notice 
BH & UWC Board Leadership Gathering 
July 15, 2023 from 9:00 am to 3:00pm 

Baldwin Hills Scenic Overlook Visitor Center 
6300 Hetzler Road 

Culver City CA, 90232 
 
The Baldwin Hills and Urban Watersheds Conservancy will be holding a Board Leadership 
gathering scheduled for Saturday, July 15th from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm at the Baldwin 
Hills Scenic Overlook Visitor Center.  This will be a visioning workshop for new and old 
Board Members to commune and share resources as we strategize on enhancing and 
improving the new 70-square mile territory.  
 
The public is welcome to attend and join in the morning site tour as well as 
meals.  Breakfast ($7.00) and lunch ($15.00) are available for cash payment at the 
event. Please reserve your meals by emailing daniel.hernandez@bhc.ca.gov by close 
of business Tuesday, July 11th. Be sure to notify us if you have any dietary 
restrictions or require any special accommodations as well. 
 
Please see the day's itinerary below for your reference. 
 

 
 
We look forward to your responses so we can plan for your attendance.  
 

  
310 202-3010 

 
 

https://goo.gl/maps/u42ikRr1FtAjXDTAA
https://goo.gl/maps/u42ikRr1FtAjXDTAA
https://bhc.ca.gov/about-us/
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fbaldwinhillsconservancy%2F__%3B!!FOfmI8qiWcWBHqypJtzENF0!n0KgMJ9yME-IPB5SnLqg-8ztlZzpcw_flQOxNwoFYszmKWeabI4PKSEMiPxct52xohE0pDIx1S2PB3c%24&data=05%7C01%7C%7C0bcb541c185c414f411108db1a965a3f%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C0%7C638133005277080067%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IHDxqjivQN7orFe3rZQXmOMkIsQIWOhQDPgPYhp4jIA%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Furban_watersheds_conservancy%2F%3Figshid%3DYmMyMTA2M2Y%253D&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ce4bd039d84ee4710b02008db1aa7d770%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C0%7C638133080399446401%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GfRI4xit5U%2B7KfQpC9cdiGhG0KpZtUIaOeWiip1co9A%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__http%3A%2Fwww.bhc.ca.gov%2F__%3B!!FOfmI8qiWcWBHqypJtzENF0!n0KgMJ9yME-IPB5SnLqg-8ztlZzpcw_flQOxNwoFYszmKWeabI4PKSEMiPxct52xohE0pDIxAf27vY8%24&data=05%7C01%7C%7C0bcb541c185c414f411108db1a965a3f%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C0%7C638133005277080067%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WBXJrTYP57t99oYrODaUfBNwdTLeMGymVYI0iqoXB4E%3D&reserved=0



